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From: cventling@blm.gov
To: Spry ORourk, Linda
Subject: RE: Wagon Track
Date: Friday, July 08, 2011 11:54:03 PM

Catherine Ventling

Natural Resource Specialist

BLM - Grand Junction Field Office

970-244-3009 office

970-685-2442 cell

----- Forwarded by Catherine Ventling/GJFO/CO/BLM/DOI on 07/08/2011 08:41

"Donahue,

Jessica"

<Jessica.Donahue@ To
blackhillscorp.co "cventling@blm.gov”

m> <cventling@blm.gov>

cc
07/06/2011 09:00
AM Subject
RE: Wagon Track

Cathy,

I apologize for not getting back to you sooner. | was waiting to clarify
with Linda at COGCC regarding reporting requirements.

We checked with the water truck. From the 12-8, they removed 1 bbl and from
the 12-6 it was less than 1 bbl. It was my understanding that, as per NTL

3A section Il1, at those quantities, a written report wasn't required.

Please let me know what information | need to submit via sundry.

Thanks,
Jessica

————— Original Message-----

From: cventling@blm.gov [mailto:cventling@blm.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2011 10:41 AM

To: Donahue, Jessica

Subject: RE:

I am still waiting on all the items ordered for both these wells (12-8 &
12-6). We approved your sundry but still don't have compliance with the
orders. You will also need to comply with NTL 3A section 11l as it is
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likely 10 -100 bbl event. Please provide that final report by August 30,
2011. | am sending you a letter to that affect.

By the way these wells have only ever been owned and managed by Black
Hills.

Catherine Ventling

Natural Resource Specialist

BLM - Grand Junction Field Office
970-244-3009 office
970-685-2442 cell

"Donahue,
Jessica"
<Jessica.Donahue@ To
blackhillscorp.co "cventling@blm.gov"
m> <cventling@blm.gov=>
cc
06/08/2011 01:24
PM Subject

RE:

Cathy,

A sundry has been submitted electronically. Let me know if you need
anything else.

Jessica

————— Original Message-----

From: cventling@blm.gov [mailto:cventling@blm.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, June 08, 2011 9:06 AM

To: Donahue, Jessica

Subject:

Hi | just spoke to Stan about the progress on the 12-8 and 12-6. He said
that you expect to bio remediate the contaminated soils. | would like to
document in the file that so we will need sundry. Otherwise some one could
go out to the site in a year and think it was done without BLM knowledge or
consent.

Please also refer to NTL 3A for our reporting purposes.
Thank you,

Catherine Ventling
Natural Resource Specialist
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This electronic message transmission contains information from Black Hills
Corporation, its affiliate or subsidiary, which may be confidential or
privileged. The information is intended to be for the use of the individual

or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware the
disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this

information is prohibited. If you received this electronic transmission in
error, please reply to sender immediately; then delete this message without
copying it or further reading.
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disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this

information is prohibited. If you received this electronic transmission in
error, please reply to sender immediately; then delete this message without
copying it or further reading.





